MOUND BASIN GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITYAGENCY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the
Board of Directors of the Mound Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency scheduled for
1:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 18, 2018
at Room 223 (Santa Cruz), Ventura City Hall, 501 Poli Street, Ventura, California 93001
has been canceled.

The next Regular meeting of the Board of Directors will be
on Thursday, February 15, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. at
Room 223 (Santa Cruz), Ventura City Hall, 501 Poli Street, Ventura, California 93001.



